
RAMSEY RECREATION COMMISSION

MINUTES OF MEETING

JULY 20, 2020

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the July meeting was held via teleconference.  The
regular meeting of the Ramsey Recreation Commission was called to order by Recreation
Director Patterson at 7:34 p.m.  Also present were Mrs. Oliver, Mr. Popolo, Mr. 
Winterhalter, Commissioners, and Council Liaison Gutwetter.  Mr. Blasius, Mrs. 
Fitzgerald, Mr. Jarvis, Mr. Kemp, Mr. Mannion, and Mr. Siraki were absent.

Mr. Jarvis, Mr. Mannion, and Mr. Siraki still need to be sworn in.

MINUTES

Due to the lack of quorum, approval of the minutes of the February 17, 2020 
meeting was tabled.

ACTIVITY REPORTS (OLD/NEW BUSINESS)

Mrs. Oliver reported that the wrestling season did not finish.  Three or four 
wrestlers were going to states but that competition was cancelled as was the end-of-
season banquet.

Mr. Popolo has the trophies for the Challenger program.  They will be used for 
the next season.  As he did in 2019, he will try to schedule a barbecue at the pool in mid-
August as a RIFE activity.

The Ramsey Run was discussed.  The $200 deposit has been paid.  Councilman 
Gutwetter will bring it before the governing body at its next meeting.  The status of 
Ramsey Day is also uncertain.

Whether the Board of Education will allow the use of the high school for the 
Halloween costume contest is also uncertain as is the status of gym time for basketball 
and wrestling.  

Mr. Patterson has resigned as Recreation Director, effective August 1st.  He will 
be moving to Florida.  

An August meeting of some sort will be held if the Ramsey Run will take place.



ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the Commission, the meeting was 
adjourned at 7:47 p.m. upon motion by Mrs. Oliver, seconded by Mr. Winterhalter, and 
passed.




